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Center for Service Opportunities

Center for Service Opportunities Newsletter: Week of March 24" 2014.

“'No joy can equal the joy serving others.”
-Sai Baba

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities —

e Tuesday, March 25" Community Dinner, 4:00pm-6:30pm. Transportation
provided. Help with serving and conversations! Sign up for this event at the
CSO office. Contact OVS@manchester.edu if interested.

e Tuesday, March 25 Help is needed for Bingo at Peabody, 9:30 am. For
more information contact OVS@manchester.edu.

e Thursday, March 27" Happy Hour at Peabody, 4:00-5:00pm. Games,
puzzles, and great conversations. Sign up for this event at the CSO office.
Contact OVS@manchester.edu if interested.

e March 27" 28™ &29™: Volunteers are needed at Charley Creek Gardens.
The work will be outside and involve raking up/picking up downed limbs,
tools will be provided. Please contact Kelly Smith at (260)-906-6011.
Volunteers are needed at these times-

1. Tuesday- 9am- 1pm



2. Wednesday- 10am- 4pm
3. Thursday- 10am —1pm

e Saturday, March 29'™": Manicures with seniors at Peabody, 9:30 am. For
more information contact OVS@manchester.edu.

o April 10", 11" 12" &13™: Volunteers are needed to assist international
students, faculty, staff and alumni cooking for the International Fair.
Various times are available, if interested please contact
OMA@manchester.edu for more information.

e Saturday, April 19": Volunteers are needed to help with the Bunny Bash
from 8am-12:30pm at the Honeywell Center in Wabash. The volunteers will
help with children’s art projects as well as help assist taking pictures with
the Easter bunny. For more information contact — Michelle Campbell at
(260)-563-1102 or mcampbell@honeywellcenter.org.

Fort Wayne Volunteer Opportunities:

e Volunteers needed!
Children’s Attendant @ Family Classes

Dates: Wednesdays thru April 30, 2014

Time: 5:25-7:30 pm...

Location: Greater Chris Temple Church, 2940 S. Anthony Blvd.

Volunteer duties: Engage children, ages 6 and under, in activities and play games with them
while parents attend educational programs presented by the Strengthening Families Program.
A background check is required and will be provided at no cost.

To volunteer: Email info@volunteerfortwayne.org or call 260.424.3505

The student events email provides notices and reminders about a wide variety of events on campus. If
you prefer not to receive emails about events, you can opt out by
emailing helpdesk@manchester.edu with a request to be removed from the list. Removals are effective
for the current academic year. Keep in mind that you may miss fun or important event notices.




